BLI: Change in the address of Head Office of Member Company
On 16/12/2016, Bao Long Insurance Corporation announced the change in the address of Head Office of Member Company as follows:

Change in Head Office of Bao Long – Binh Thuan Issuance Joint Stock Company 

· Old address: No. 364 Tran Hung, Duc Thang Ward, Phan Thiet City, Binh Thuan Province
· New address: No. E3 Hung Vuong Street, Area 14, Phu Thuy Ward, Phan Thiet City, Binh Thuan Province

